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	COUNTY  OF  FRESNOONE (1)

	ADDENDUM NUMBER: ONE (1)

	918-4573
	RFP NUMBER:  918-4573
	

	Sheriff Fleet - Strategic Plan
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	IMPORTANT:  SUBMIT PROPOSAL IN SEALED PACKAGE WITH PROPOSAL NUMBER, CLOSING DATE AND BUYER’S NAME MARKED CLEARLY ON THE OUTSIDE TO:

	COUNTY OF FRESNO, Purchasing

4525 EAST HAMILTON AVENUE

FRESNO, CA  93702-4599

	Closing date of proposal will be at 2:00 p.m., on May 14, 2008

 ref date  \* MERGEFORMAT May 14, 2008.
PROPOSALS WILL BE CONSIDERED LATE WHEN THE OFFICIAL PURCHASING TIME CLOCK READS 2:00 P.M.

	Proposals will be opened and publicly read at that time.  All proposal information will be available for review after contract award.

	Clarification of specifications are to be directed to:  Gary W. Parkinson

 ref buyer Gary W. Parkinson, phone (559) 456-7110, FAX (559) 456-7831.

	

	NOTE THE attached ADDITIONS, DELETIONS AND/OR CHANGES TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NUMBER: 918-4573 AND INCLUDE THEM IN YOUR RESPONSE. PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS ADDENDUM WITH YOUR PROPOSAL.




	ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE (1) TO RFP 918-4573

	COMPANY NAME: 
	

	(PRINT)

	SIGNATURE: 
	

	NAME & TITLE: 
	

	(PRINT)


QUESTION 1: On the bottom of page 3 there is a reference to a fleet management information system used by the Sheriff.  Please provide the name and version of this program. 

RESPONSE 1: FASTER version 5.58.164

QUESTION 2: Earlier on page 3, under the first bullet, a database for classification of the Sheriff’s vehicles is referenced for the consultant to review.  Does this refer to the fleet management information system?  If so, is the review to focus on the system’s use for managing fleet replacement issues or is the review of the system expected to be comprehensive (i.e. include technical issues, database management, networking, backup procedures, training, data integrity, etc.)

RESPONSE 2: Yes, it is referring to the fleet management information system.  The review is to focus on the system’s use for managing the department’s fleet vehicles including replacement, maintenance and repair
QUESTION 3: On page 21, item J, copies of financial records are requested.  As privately held company, we consider our financial statements and tax records to be confidential trade secrets.  Will the County agree to keep these records confidential?  As an alternative, will the County accept a letter of financial stability from our bank (Bank of America) in lieu of tax records? (see copy attached that was provide to a recent client).  Our company is financially stable and completes around 40 fleet management consulting projects per year for such large agencies as the State of California, NASA, and Sothern California Edison.
RESPONSE 3: A letter of financial stability may be submitted with a statement that the consultant will provide financial records to the County upon written request and that the records would be treated as “Confidential Trade Secrets”.
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